
 
 
 

CITY OF ROCK HILL 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 
 
The Rock Hill Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 21, 
2023 at 7:00 p.m. at Rock Hill City Hall, 827 N. Rock Hill Road, Rock Hill, MO 63119 
to hear citizen comments regarding amendments to the City Code provisions governing 
recreational marijuana.  Specifically amendments to Section 405.010 “Definitions”, 
Section 405.200 “A” Residence District, Section 405.280 “C” Commercial District, and 
Section 405.390 “E” Industrial District.  All interested parties are welcome to attend. 
 
If you need further information in reference to this matter, please contact the City 
Administrator, Jennifer Yackley, AICP at (314) 561-4302 or at jyackley@rockhillmo.net. 
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